
April 2, 2019


Alaska Senate Resources Committee


Subject: SB87 


Dear Chairman Birch and Members of the Senate Resources Committee:


I support the passage of SB87 to restrict the non-resident hunters and limit their 
access to big game before limiting resident hunters in Alaska. For way to long the 
residents have take a back seat to non-residents rights. I urge your passage of the 
language to require the Department of Fish and Game to take mandatory action on 
restricting non-resident big game rights first, before resident hunter restrictions, in 
regular season bag limits as well as any Drawing Permit and Registration permit 
hunting activities. I am a member of RHAK and support their position on this issue.


Sincerely,


Gary Kuhn, Resident of Alaska

PO Box 2830

Palmer, Alaska 99645


